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DATE:   FEBRUARY 3, 2025

TO: DR. RANDAL O’BRIEN

FROM: SUSAN JACKSON

SUBJECT: OPENING EXERCISES FOR MONDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2025, BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES MEETING

The opening exercises for the February 3, 2025, Board of Trustees meeting will be provided by students 
from Highlands Junior School.

The Pledges of Allegiance to the United States will be recited by Aaliyah Benavidez and Texas flag will 
be recited by Harlie Skinner.

Select students will be performing the songs called, “Beautiful December and Zum Gali Gali” (pronounced 
Zoom Gah-lee)

Names of students: 
Aaliyah Benavidez
Dallas Fisher
Jailyn Garza
Derion Godfrey
Jayda Griffith
Madison Hernandez
A’mya Leatherwood
Yvette Macias
Jaylenne Martinez I
Pricilla Rosas
Harlie Skinner
Evelyn Vences
Nylah Williams

The students are under the direction of Choir Director, Erica Fiala, and Principal, Ms. Jennifer Fierro.


